Monday, October 2, 2023
Mayor Buffaloe, City Council, City Clerk Sheela Amin, City Manager De’Carlon Seewood:

Like many in our community, my family has been on the hunt for a home that fits our family’s

needs and budget. This hunt has been ongoing for more than a year.

With that being said, | am excited to share that my family has found our forever home. However,
despite our best efforts, our new home is located outside of the boundaries of the second ward,
which means | must resign my seat as your second ward council person effective November 22,
2023.

To say | am carrying the tension of excitement and sadness in equal measure would be an
understatement. | look forward to what can be accomplished in my remaining meetings on this
City Council, and am beyond grateful for all the opportunities this position has provided. Serving

as your Councilperson has been the honor of my career.

Respecitfully,

Lriohen Winer

Andrea Waner

2nd Ward City of Columbia Councilperson



